
NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 

     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meetings of the Calabasas  

Mayor’s Youth Council, scheduled for Monday, June 10, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., has 

been canceled.  

The next Mayor’s Youth Council meeting will take place in August with a 

date to be determined.  

 

________________________________ 

Analuz Mendoza, Interim City Clerk 
Certified Municipal Clerk 

Dated: June 3, 2024 


